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Amy Ow

From: Camille Leung
Sent: Wednesday, June 23, 2021 4:28 PM
To: Jonathan Tang
Cc: Amy Ow
Subject: RE: Spreadsheet Referenced in Memo

Yes, Thank you! 
 

From: Jonathan Tang <jtang@BKF.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, June 23, 2021 4:08 PM 
To: Camille Leung <cleung@smcgov.org> 
Cc: Amy Ow <aow@smcgov.org> 
Subject: RE: Spreadsheet Referenced in Memo 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email address and know 
the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply. 

 

Hi Camille, 
 
Is this what you are looking for? 
 
Thanks, 
 
JONATHAN TANG, PE 

Senior Project Manager 

BKF ENGINEERS     Delivering Inspired Infrastructure® 

255 Shoreline Drive, Suite 200, Redwood City, CA 94065 

d 650.482.6306   m 650.350.9339    jtang@bkf.com   BKF.com 
 

 

 

From: Camille Leung <cleung@smcgov.org>  
Sent: Tuesday, June 22, 2021 12:28 PM 
To: Jonathan Tang <jtang@BKF.com> 
Cc: Amy Ow <aow@smcgov.org> 
Subject: Spreadsheet Referenced in Memo 
 

Hi Jonathan, 

Do you have this in your files?  My Outlook archive only goes back 2 years to July 2019.  See attached Memo. 

1. A Spreadsheet referenced in the first line of BKF’s 2019 Memo  (attached) "BKF has completed a 
review of the Spreadsheet Camille provided on Monday February 25 2019"  

Thank you! 
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We all need to do our part to reduce the spread of COVID-19 in our communities. Our top priority at 
BKF is the health and safety of our staff. Our robust remote infrastructure allows us to keep our 
projects moving forward and to continue being responsive to our work, our deadlines, and our clients.  
We remain available to you via email, phone, and virtual meetings during our normal business hours.  

 
Confidentiality Notice: This email (including any attachment) is intended only for the individual or entity to which it is addressed and may contain information that is 
privileged, confidential and exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If you are not the intended recipient, you are not authorized to intercept, read, print, 
retain, copy, forward, or disseminate this communication. If you have received this communication in error, please reply to the sender or call 650-482-6300, and 
then please delete this message from your inbox as well as any copies. Thank you, BKF Engineers 2021 


